Cc: Kimberly James <kjames@forestparkga.gov>; Williams, Michael J. <mwilliams@tokn.com>; Charles Crisp
<ccrisp@valentinosurvey.com>
Subject: RE: Master Survey for Gillem

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please use caution when interacting with this email.

HI Bruce:

Will have the overall Ft. Gillem survey completed by October 20.

Will probably have some questions for you and some preliminary survey’s to review by Mid October.
Thank You

Glenn Valentino
President

Al

Valentino & Associates, Inc
Surveying & Geomatics

4045 Orchard Rd., Suite 200
Smyrna, Ga 30080
gvalentino@valentinosurvey.com
Bus. 770-438-0015

Cell 770-294-9988

From: Bruce Abraham <BAbraham@forestparkga.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 4:05 PM

To: Glenn Valentino <gvalentino@valentinosurvey.com>

Cc: Kimberly James <kjames@forestparkga.gov>; Williams, Michael ). <mwilliams@tokn.com>
Subject: Master Survey for Gillem

Glenn, can you give us an ETA on the Gillem master survey you are doing for the URA please. Thank you, Bruce

Bruce Abraham

City of Forest Park
Office: (404) 363.2454 | Mobile: (470) 808.2104

Babraham@forestparkga.gov

www.ForestParkGa.gov




